
 
 

CONSENT ODOT DETROIT ROUNDABOUT 

 

Bullet Points 

 
 ODOT is updating the roundabout at Detroit/Berdan/Cherry. 

 ODOT identified some issues with the current roundabout and will use State of Ohio 

safety funding to update the roundabout to make it safer. 

 The roundabout will be reconfigured from a two-lane roundabout to a 2x1 roundabout, 

which means that only part of the roundabout will be two-lane and the remainder will be 

one lane. Some lanes will branch off as right turn only lanes. 

 The City of Toledo Divisions of Transportation and Engineering Services provided input 

to the recommended upgrades. 

 This ordinance will allow ODOT to conduct the construction within the city limits. 

 This project will not require any City funding. 

 Construction is scheduled to begin in Summer of 2021. 

 


